
 

Annual Public Notification of Nondiscrimination 
 
 
Page Unified School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 

national origin, gender, age or disability in admission to its programs, services, or 

activities, in access to them, in treatment of individuals, or in any aspect of their 

operations. Page Unified School District Career and Technical Education 

department does not discriminate in enrollment or access to any of the programs 

available Graphic Communications, Culinary Arts, Education Professions, 

Information Technology, Computer Maintenance, Network Technology, 

Draft/Design Technology, Architectural Drafting, Construction Technology, 

Automotive Technologies, Welding Technology, Nursing Services, Accounting, 

Marketing Management and Entrepreneurship and Industrial Maintenance. The 

Page Unified School District also does not discriminate in its hiring or 

employment practices.  

 

 

This notice is provided as required by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, 

Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Title IX of the Education 

Amendments of 1972, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, and the Americans 

with Disabilities Act of 1990. Questions, complaints, or requests for additional 

information regarding these laws may be forwarded to the designated 

compliance coordinator. Jim Walker, Superintendent, 500 South Navajo Drive 

Page, Arizona. (928)608-4117 


